
Myrtle Point Park
Updates
January 2025



Project Status
Award for Design and Engineering to

Maginniss and del Ninno Architects in

December 2023.

Kick off meeting held January 2024. 

Preliminary design in progress.

Additional funding requested for

construction through FY26 Capital

Project Budget 



Master Plan

https://www.stmaryscountymd.gov/docs/Myrtle_Point_Illustrative_Master_Plan_revised.pdf
https://www.stmaryscountymd.gov/docs/Myrtle_Point_Illustrative_Master_Plan_revised.pdf


Entrance
Roadways

Parking areas
ADA access to beach

Kayak launch areas
Restrooms
Pavilions

Visitors Center 





V I S I T O R S  C E N T E R
Available for Reservations



For more information contact:
Christina Bishop, Project Manager
301-475-4200 x1811 or
Christina.bishop@stmarysmd.gov

mailto:christina.bishop@stmaryscountymd.gov

